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On August 19, 2024, HNX announces the status of  VP Petrochemical Transport Joint Stock Company’s shares (stock code: VPA) as follows:
 VPA shares remains under trading restriction since August 19, 2024 due to the company’s equity is negative on Reviewed semi-annual financial statement 2024 according to the provisions at Point a, Clause 1 Article 34 of the Regulation attached to Decision No. 34/QD-HDTV dated November 16, 2022 of the Vietnam Stock Exchange.

